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St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
~ ~

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 1.6~ 14th October 2022 

Performing Arts School 
The Pauline Quirke Academy of Performing Arts are 
inviting new students aged 4 – 18 to a FREE taster 
session this term from 9.45am – 1pm at Sarum 
Academy.  For further information, or to book a place 
please contact Kayleigh on 07751675048 or 
 Kayleigh-paige.rees@pqacademy.com  
 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec: Jemimah and Benjamin 
Year 1: Oskar and Miyah-Jane 
Year 2: Sezmi and Sonny 
Year 3: Evie and Oliver 
Year 4: Finley and Elisa 
Year 5: Albie and Isabel 
Year 6: Eddie and Zoe 

 

Wild and Free at Arundells 
On Sunday 30 October from 11am – 3pm Arundells, 
the former home of Sir Edward Heath, in The Cathedral 
Close are holding a nature themed open day for 
families.  There will be craft activities and nature trail 
and admission is free.  The field kitchen will be serving 
all day breakfast.  For further information visit 
www.arundells.org/events 
 

What fun it was at the Disco last night!  It has been a joy to hear the children looking forward to and talking 
about the event all week, particularly on Friday when I was inundated with tales of what everyone was 
getting dressed up as!  I was astonished by the care and effort that was put into the outfits… some pretty 
creepy ones in there!  Well done children, you looked fantastic but most importantly, we hope you enjoyed 
yourselves. 
 
The PSA committee show such dedication and once again, I am blown away by the commitment to making 
the events fun, engaging, novel.  I’ve said it before and do again, we are very fortunate to have you leading 
these events.  Last night’s disco raised a profit of £430!  This brings us just about to our target for the 

playground markings project 😊 Thank you PSA, children, parents and staff for supporting the Disco. 

 

Golfing Success 

I am so proud of our Golf Team who have been training 
all term to develop their chipping and putting skills. On 
Wednesday we took 10 children to the Driving Range on 
Wilton Road and took part in a tournament involving the 
Salisbury primary schools, and St Osmund’s walked away 
with gold medals!  Each year we run the golf after-school 
club and for the vast majority of the children, it is the first 
time they have ever picked up a Golf Club, and that is 
why I am so delighted by their success.  Well done 
children!  They qualified for the Wiltshire Finals in the 
summer! 
 

PE Sweatshirt 
Kids Klobber have in stock plain burgundy sweatshirts 
should you wish to purchase one for your child to wear 
as an addition to their PE Kit.  This is a non-compulsory 
item but you may prefer your child to wear one instead 
of their normal cardigan or jumper over their PE Kit 
now the weather is getting cooler. 
Children may wear a lightweight anorak over their PE 
Kit on drizzly days. 
 

Winning House – Non-Uniform Day! 
This Term our winning House is… St Peter’s (red) house!  
They amassed 1009 points, followed closely by St 
Bernadette’s with 1006, St Theresa’s with 962 and St 
Francis’ with 849.  Well done everyone!  St Peter’s house 
have a non-uniform day on Wednesday 19th (last day). 
 

mailto:Kayleigh-paige.rees@pqacademy.com
http://www.arundells.org/events


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO for more  

…
14.10.22 ~ Winning House Points Team in Term 1… St Peter’s House!! (Red) 
14.10.22 ~ Fancy Dress Disco (pending final confirmation) ~ Hall ~ 6-7pm KS1 and 7:15-8:30pm KS2 
18.10.22 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 1 ~ St Osmund’s Church 
19.10.22 ~ Non-uniform day (no charge) for St Peter’s (red) house 
19.10.22 ~ Break up end of Term 1 ~ 3:15pm 
31.10.22 ~ School Re-opens for Term 2 
04.11.22 ~ PSA Pre-Loved uniform sale ~ 3.15pm 
09.11.22 ~ Individual Photographs 
17/18.11.22 ~ Yr 6 Bikeability 
02.12.22 ~ PSA Pre-Loved uniform sale ~ 3.15pm 
07.12.22 ~ KS1 Nativity ~ School Hall ~ 10:15am ~ save the date 
07.12.22 ~ Reception Nativity ~ School Hall ~ 2pm ~ save the date 
08.12.22 ~ Reception Nativity ~ School Hall ~ 10am ~ save the date 
08.12.22 ~ KS1 Nativity ~ School Hall ~ 2pm ~ save the date 
08.12.22 ~ KS1 Nativity ~ School Hall ~ 6pm ~ save the date 
09.12.22 ~ Christmas Fayre and a special visit from Father Christmas! 
12.12.22 ~ KS2 Carol Service ~ All children in Years 3-6 ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ all welcome 
16.12.22 ~ Break up end of Term 2 ~ 1:30pm 
 

 
 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
 
 

                                                   

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

School Applications for Secondary School 
Will your child be transferring to Secondary School in September 2023?  

You MUST apply for a Secondary School place. Apply online at 
wiltshire.gov.uk or complete an application form, available from all 

Wiltshire Council offices. The deadline is midnight on 31 October 2022. 

Contact Customer Services on 01225 713010 for more information. 
 

Reception places for September 2023 
Will your child be four years old before September 2023?  You MUST apply 

for a primary school place.  Apply online as above, the deadline for 

applications is midnight on 15 January 2023.  We have been conducting 

show arounds, just book with the school office 😊 

Baby News 
Congratulations to Mrs Oswell and her husband Jim on the safe arrival 
of their baby girl.  Anabelle was born on Saturday 08 October 2022. 

 

Half Term Day Camp 
Astrella Primary Stars are holding a 
football, active sports, and dance and 
drama club from 20th – 28th October at 
8.30 – 3.30pm, at Pembroke Park 
Primary School for children in years 1 
to 6.  It is £10 per day and this included 
breakfast.  For further information go 
to www.astrellacoaching.co.uk 
 

http://www.twitter.com/
http://www.astrellacoaching.co.uk/


 

Tennis Camp at Salisbury Tennis Club (Harnham) and  

the Open Day on 29th October 

 


